
HOLY CROSS LUTHERAN CHURCH CRAFT EXPO 

NOVEMBER 4, 2023                                                   

Dear Vendor: 

Thank you for participating in the Holy Cross Lutheran Craft Expo in past years. 

We are pleased to inform you we plan on having the Craft Expo again this year 

and would love to have you back. 

Mark your Calendars:  Saturday, NOVEMBER 4, 2023 . 9:00a.m. – 3:00p.m. 

Cost:   $40.00 for new vendors or late registration (September 30th) 

            $30.00 for returning vendors   

Tables are furnished if requested at no charge 

Limited electricity 

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH OTHER VENDORS. 

Looking forward to seeing you in the fall. 

 

Please respond interest or questions via text 314-705-1171 or email to Elaine 

Howard, Application coordinator, @Mikey63368@live.com 

 

Other questions or concerns call Joyce Niewald, Church Secretary & co-chair at 

636-272-4505 

Or Karen Copper, President Grace Guild & co-chair @314-497-7024 


